
14 October 2010
To:
________________________, Chair


Department of ____________________________

________________________, Assessment Representative
From:
Carrie Abele, Chair


University Assessment Committee
Subject:
Reply to _________  Assessment Report Submitted  ____(date)
Thank you for submitting the ___________ assessment report dated ______. ( in a timely manner, with complete documentation) The University Assessment Committee (UAC) has reviewed and accepted the report. Your next assessment report will be due _____ 15, 201__, with all future assessment reports due on a 2-year cycle.  Please consult the OU Assessment website at
Program Assessment Website
for an updated schedule, copies of reporting forms, and copies of forms detailing the 
criteria the UAC uses to review assessment plans and reports.

In reviewing your report, the UAC was impressed with:


( 


(
The UAC noted that 

( 


(
In your 201_ report, the UAC looks forward to seeing: 


( 


( 

The UAC appreciates the time and effort that you have put into the assessment process, and commends you for the good work you are doing in using assessment to improve your program.

Representatives of the University Assessment committee are available to work with your faculty. The Committee representatives for your program are:

 _____________ (x____, e-mail address) or ____________ (x____, e-mail address).
If you have any other questions or comments, please contact me. We thank you for your report, and we look forward to working with you and your faculty in continuing your assessment activities. 
For information purposes, we are sending a copy of this to Dean ______ and Provost Moudgil.

